
“For Your Information” 
(A periodic publication by Sherwood Oaks Executive Director, Annette McPeek) 

 

                    February 22, 2019 

                          Happy Birthday George Washington! 

 

 
Scam Calls 

I want to remind you that there is an increase in scam calls during this time of the year due to tax 

season. The IRS and Social Security Administration will never call you and ask for your personal 

information. If they need to communicate with you, they will send you a letter in the U.S. mail 

asking for you to contact them. If you receive a call from anyone claiming to be with either of these 

administrations, please DO NOT give them any personal information, simply hang up.  

 

Birthday Celebration 

Wander down to the Hundred Acre Wood and join Winnie the Pooh and his pals for a feast on 

Wednesday, February 27th as we celebrate February birthdays.  We kick off this celebration with 

Kanga’s creamy onion soup and Rabbit’s garden veggie soup. Entrees include: Tigger’s pasta 

“Springs” with meat sauce, Eeyore’s chicken cordon “blue”, Piglets in a blanket, Pooh’s honey-

ginger perch, Heffa “Lumpless” mashed potatoes, Rabbit’s glazed carrots and Roo’s baby peas. 

 

Due to the popularity of our themed events, we highly recommend making a reservation if you plan 

to eat under the “Big Top” for dinner this evening. Reservations can made by calling ext. 8234.  

 

Lobby Restrooms Closure Reminder 

Just a reminder that both restrooms in the main lobby will close on Sunday, February 24 for 

complete renovation. Alternate restrooms available during the closure are on the Skilled Nursing 

Unit, the lower level by the Medical Office and in the Administrative Suite behind the reception 

desk. Signs are posted.  

 

North Catholic Robotics 

The North Catholic Robotics team is looking to schedule a program in the Auditorium in early April 

as part of their outreach program. At the last event, they had students introduce themselves and 

discuss what the program meant to them. They finished up with a robotics demonstration. Their 

new robot will be ready soon and they are wondering if you have any other ideas to add to their next 

program. If you do, please contact Tabby Alford at ext. 8460. 
 

American Community Survey Form   

The United States Census Bureau has started sending out American Community Surveys. If you 

have any questions as you complete the survey, you are welcome to call Tabby Alford at 8460. 

 


